
“Xamara” 
Newlanes, 

Duleek, 
Co.Meath 
13/4/‘2003 

Re: INDAVlZR IRELAND INCINERATOR PLUG PROPOSAL 
Reg:167-1 

Dear Sir\ Madam 

With regard to the application made by indaver for an IPC Licence I wish to 
object to the granting of a Licence for the following reasons, 

I feel that there is a lack of information about the proposed incinerator especially for 
the general public. I was recently informed that a number of incinerators in germany 
closed because they did not follow fully with saftey regulations. These incinerators 
were run by indaver, I fmd this very worrying as I live less then a mile from the 
proposed site. 

Also we are living in an age were there is an increase of 
Asthma and Health related problems, this chimmney factory will just be another 
problem the people of this area, and the country, will have to contend with. I feel it 
will be a factor in the deteriation in our health this is how i fee1 unless i can be 
informed otherwise. 

I would much obliged if you could ackuowledge this letter when considering granting 
the licence 

Yours sincerely, 

?d $A 
Peter Goodman 
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